
KNIGHTS FOR LIFE ANNUAL YEAR END FUND     DRIVE FOR 2017  

Dear Friends,

We at the Knights for Life hope all is well with you and that you are anticipating a 
great Christmas season. We send this letter to let you know that we have been 
working hard in the area of prolife and feel that you would be proud of our efforts. 

We are having our second annual year end fund drive and would ask that before 
you begin your holiday shopping that you consider a gift for Knights for Life Inc. 
to continue the work that we have been doing in the area of Pro Life and related 
issues.

A suggested donation of $500.00 would keep us on the track to meet our 
obligations and continue to educate people and Prolife groups on the matters 
that are put before us. This would amount to less than $10.00 per week.

The year 2018 looks to be even tougher as we continue to battle the so called 
“Catholic” NY Governor Andrew Cuomo on the RHA bill being reintroduced and
“Obama Care” and the evil crusade to keep Abortion on demand on the front   
burner.

It is for these and other reasons that we need to ask for consideration for being as 
generous as your means will allow. Please also know that whatever amount you can
spare will be appreciated’. You can see our brochure on the website as well.

We meet on the fourth Tuesday every month at Msgr. Delaney Hall, 110 Merrits 
Road in Farmingdale. You are welcome to attend any time. 

We appreciate you help and look forward to hearing from you soon.

God bless

Keith Wilson
Chairman
KFL INC.
516-633-1435


